
COUNCIL MEETING – 16TH SEPTEMBER 2015  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Vickers for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children and Young People:-  

 

“As councillors, we have both a legal & moral responsibility for the welfare of 
children looked after by the council. Via what methods and processes are the 
standards in our children's homes monitored & what are the minimum 
standards expected of those managing homes on our behalf?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


